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As my term comes 

to an end - I say to 

you Outstanding 
Oleanders, άthanks 
for ǘƘŜ ƧƻǳǊƴŜȅέ ƛǘ 
has been great. I 
have visited so many 
clubs in our District 
to give programs, 
officer installations, 
or just ǎƻŎƛŀƭƛȊŜΦ LΩǾŜ 
also attended other 
District meetings, 
state Board 
meetings, state 
conventions, GCG 
sponsored 
workshops, 
symposiums, 
orientations at 

Cherokee Garden Library, and flower shows.  
-Your clubs have continued to promote the mission of The Garden Club of Georgiaς

Beautification, Conversation and Education by working with NGC and GCG projects, 
as well as, your own community projects. Awards won at our District meetings and 
GCG  and Deep South have proved your dedication! 
 Clubs continue to be concerned and voice opinions on environmental issues. They 

also continue to add beauty to their communities, as well as, their personal gardens. 
You have contributed to the state scholarship fund enabling students to continue 
their education. Blue Star Markers have been restored and new ones erected 

throughout our district. Garden Week of Georgia and National Garden Week were observed by many 
clubs through community involvement, including conducting tours at LeConte Woodmanston 
Plantation. Thanks to Oleander District for making a donation to the botanical gardens in Oleander 
 ς Southern Coastal Botanical Garden ς Savannah, Savannah Botanical Garden and the Botanic Garden 
at Georgia Southern University ς Statesboro. It has been my pleasure to serve as your District Director 
for so many reasons ς one being that I have worked with so many amazing people for such GREAT 
causes. The second being the new friendships I have made which I will always cherish. This has been a 
great journey and I look forward to seeing all the incoming chairmen and presidents at our board 
meetings and district meetings as our Director, June Thomas, leads us for the next two years. 

Thanks for the memories,   Hilda 



Oleander Delegates to the Deep 
South Garden Clubs, Inc., 56th 
Annual Convention, New 
Orleans, Louisiana were Geri Shaw, St. 

Marys Garden Club; Sherle Beck and Brenda 
Griner, Blythe Island Garden Club; and Rosemary 
Maulden, Urbana Garden Club.  The three-day 
event spotlighted French Quarter Courtyard Tour, 
a flower show, several workshops, awards, 
and design banquet. Rosemary Maulden, Deep 
South Youth Sculpture Contest Chairman, 
presented the six presidents of the Deep South 
Region the Youth Sculpture Contest winner 
certificates during youth awards 
presentation  luncheon.  The last event of the 
convention was the design banquet 
program ά{ƻǳǘƘŜǊƴ /ƻƳŦƻǊǘ ŀƴŘ IƻǎǇƛǘŀƭƛǘȅ 
5ŜǎƛƎƴǎ ŦƻǊ ¸ƻǳǊ IƻƳŜέΣ ŘŜǎƛƎƴŜǊ ǿŀǎ {ȅƭǾƛŀ 5ŜŎƪΦ 
Left- L-R: Sherle Beck and Geri Shaw in Jackson 
Square. 
Top- L-R: Brenda Griner, Sherle Beck and 
Rosemary Maulden at the Awards Banquet. 
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Oleander Deep South Region 
Award Winners 

Deep South Awards received by Oleander District  Clubs  
Award #5 - Public Relations -  5iii (60-99 members) - 2nd Place - The Landings 
Garden Club , Savannah  
Award #7 - Litter Control - 7iii (60-99 members) - 1st Place- The Landings Garden 
Club, Savannah 
Award #11 - Horticulture - 11i (29 members and under) - 1st Place - Odum Garden 
Club, Odum 
Award #13 - Historic Preservation and Restoration - 13iv (100 members or over) - 
1st Place - Cassina Garden Club, St. Simons Island 
Award #16 - Butterfly Conservation - 16i (29 members and under) - 1st Place - 
Odum Garden Club, Odum 
Award #25 - Arbor Day - 25i (29 members or under) - 2nd Place - Odum Garden 
Club, Odum 
Award #33 - Yearbooks - 33A-6 (clubs 100 - 299members) ς  
2nd Place - Cassina Garden Club, St. Simons Island 
 

 
 
YOUTH AWARDS - Deep South 
Youth Poetry Contest ά²Ŝ ¢ƘǊŜŜΥ .ŜŜǎΣ .ǳǘǘŜǊŦƭƛŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ aŜέ - 3rd Grade - 3rd 
Place - Adan Mills/Magnolia Garden Club, Brunswick 
Smokey Bear/Woodsy Owl Poster Contest - 
3rd Grade - 3rd Place - Summer Sheppard/Odum Garden Club, Odum 
4th Grade - 3rd Place - Vana Lamb/Odum Garden Club, Odum 
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Scenes from GCG Conference at Callaway Gardens 
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GCG 
Conference 

The Landings GC in Savannah 

ά.ǊƛƴƎǎ IƻƳŜ ǘƘŜ DƻƭŘΗέ !ōƻǾŜΥ Pat Barry and Diane 
Gustafson with 1st place in Public Relations.  Right: Nancy 
Rosenthal  earned 1st in Litter & Recycling. Below: Life 
Membership is bestowed upon L-R: Barbara Paull, Sally 
Jones, Shirley Brown,  Anne Dauray and Irene Thornley. 
Not shown-Dixie Diffenderfer 
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